
BDBF  announces  promotion  of
Samantha Prosser to Managing
Associate

Congratulations! BDBF is pleased to announce the promotion of
Samantha  Prosser  to  Managing  Associate,  effective  1  June,
2023. Her promotion supports the continued growth of BDBF as a
top-ranked employment firm. Since joining the firm seven years
ago, Samantha has built her practice focusing on advising
private  and  NHS  consultants  from  leading  hospitals  on
whistleblowing and discrimination claims, raising grievances,
bullying,  harassment  and  contractual  claims.  Samantha  also
acts for clients in other sectors, particularly in relation to
sex and disability discrimination and whistleblowing claims,
and is an experienced employment law litigator.

Gareth  Brahams,  Managing  Partner  said,  “Samantha  is  a
compassionate and capable lawyer with real inner steel. We are
delighted  to  announce  her  promotion  which  is  so  well
deserved.”
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